Master in Teaching Program

Field Experience and Assessment

The Evergreen State College


[image: image1.wmf]
2700 Evergreen Parkway N.W., S2 –E3120
Olympia, Washington 98505

March 24, 2008
Suzanne J. DeLacey

Stewart Middle School

5010 Pacific Avenue

Tacoma, WA 98408

Dear Ms. DeLacey,
Thank you for being a member of the Professional Growth Team for ______________ during the Winter Quarter (January – March 2008.   For your participation during the Pre-Assessment Seminar of the Professional Certificate Program, you are eligible to earn 10 credits of continuing education credit from the Office of the Superintendent of Public Instruction.
Please complete FORM SPI 1128 and return it to me in the enclosed envelope.   Thank you again for your participation.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Cordially,

Loren Petty

Field Experience and Assessment

Professional Certificate Coordinator
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